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To: Parties of Record and Interested Persons in Docket 07060 1 -WU 

RE: Docket 070601-WU - Application for staff-assisted rate case in Pasco County by 
Orangeland Water Supply. 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This is to inform you that the Commission is reporting the following communication in the 
above-referenced docket: 

Correspondence from Mr. Phillip J. Aleci. 

The correspondence will be made a part of the record in this proceeding. Any party who 
desires to respond to this communication may do so within 10 days by sending a response to the 
Office of Commission Clerk, 2450 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 or 
by electronically filing a response to filinm@,),psc.state.fl.us, in accordance with the Florida 
Public Service Commission's electronic filing requirements. 

Sincerely, 

Ann Cole 

AChw 

Attachments 
cc: Mr. Michael Cooke, General Counsel 
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An Affirmative Action / Equal Opportunity Employer 
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DATE: April 1,2008 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

Stephen C. Larson, Executive Secretary to Commissioner Argenziano 

Communication received in Docket No. 070601-WU 

Commissioner Argenziano has received the attached letter in the above-noted docket. Pursuant 
to the provisions of Section 350.042, Florida Statutes, please disseminate this document to the 
parties in this docket. 
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8302 Liman Drive 
New port Richey, F1.34653-23 10 

March 26,2008 
Ref: Docket NO. 070601-WU 

Commissioner Nancy Argenziano 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, F1. 32399-0850 

CoMMISSIONER ARGENZ~ANO 

Dear: Commissioner: Argenziano: 

I and associated neighbors are contacting you regarding the above docket number. “a 
rate increase requested by Orangeland Water Supply”. We are not opposing the request 
for rate increase but the amount and significance of the proposed increase. Please 
understand that many of us have known and respected Mr. Snell for many years. We do 
not believe that it is his desire to cripple a community that he has been associated with for 
many years. Our small community is by no means affluent, consisting of retires and main 
stream working families. This excessive, unfair, and irrational proposal could possibly 
Cripple families struggling under our present economic situation. We respectfully request 
that you take serious consideration in dealing with this proposal and administer a fair and 
equitable rate and decision in this matter. 

Phillip J. Aleci 
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